New Jersey 99s, Inc.
2023 Chapter Scholarship Application

Any female pilot or female student pilot eighteen years or older, training in New Jersey, who is a member of the
99s before the close of the application, is eligible to apply for the Chapter Scholarship.

Apply by completing the scholarship application form; submitting a personal essay; providing required documents;
and obtaining a letter of recommendation. Any incomplete application packet will be disqualified.

Email the entire application packet in one PDF to the chapter’s scholarship chair dated no later than October 31,
2023 at:

scholarship@nj99s.org

For additional information please email the Scholarship Chair, Jessica Daisy, or call 941-841-1451

Complete this application in full. Use N/A for all non-applicable information.

Name Phone (cell)
Address line Phone (work)
Address line Email

City State Zip

Airman Certificate # Date issued

Date last medical Class Date last BFR

Hours S/E fixed gear Hours S/E retractable Hours Multi

Hours Glider Hours last 12 months Hours PIC

Hours total Hours Solo (if student) Solo date (if student)

Flight school & instructor’s name
Current certificates and ratings

Memberships/community involvement/service/offices held:

| verify that the information provided is accurate:

Signature of Applicant:

Date:




1. Include a one page essay that includes the following:
® Proposed use of scholarship money
Financial need
Short and long-term aviation goals
Aviation experiences
Information that might be helpful to the Scholarship Committee in making their decision.

2. Include copies of the following documents:
e Airmen or student pilot certificate
e Current medical certificate
® Logbook entry showing current training
o FAA written test results if applicable

3. Include a letter of recommendation from one of the following:
e Flight instructor

Ninety-Nines member

EAA member

FAA representative

AOPA member

Local pilot organization member

The Scholarship Committee, composed of both Ninety-Nines and active members of the aviation community with no
connection to the Ninety-Nines, will review each application and determine the recipient.

Applicant’s goals, relative need and involvement in the aviation community will be the criteria used to determine the
recipient.

The scholarship recipient will be announced at the chapter’s annual Holiday Dinner in December 2023.




